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CITY ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE'S MINUTES. 
 

Hybrid meeting, 24th October 2024. 
 

City Administration Committee. 
 

Present: Richard Bell (Chair), Saqib Ahmed, Susan Aitken, Philip Braat, Jill 
Brown, Christina Cannon, Allan Casey, Annette Christie, Greg 
Hepburn, Ruairi Kelly, Frank McAveety, Paul McCabe (substitute 
for Chris Cunningham), Elaine McDougall, Anne McTaggart, Angus 
Millar, Jon Molyneux, Jill Pidgeon, George Redmond, Lana Reid-
McConnell, Soryia Siddique and Martha Wardrop and Lorraine 
Legrix. 

  
Apologies: 
 

Chris Cunningham and James Hamilton. 

Attending: M Hughes (Clerk); S Millar, Chief Executive; M Booth, Executive 
Director of Finance; D Hutchison, Executive Director of Education 
Services; G Gillespie, Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability; C Edgar, Director of 
Communication and Corporate Governance; M Millar, Director of 
Legal and Administration; K Rush, Director of Regional Economic 
Growth; J Kerr, Interim Chief Officer, Glasgow City Health and 
Social Care Partnership; B Garrett (for the Chief Executive, 
Glasgow Life); and F Moss, Greater Glasgow and Clyde NHS 
Board. 

 
 
Proposals for primary school reserved places for school session 2025/26 
approved. 
 
1 Councillor Cannon, Convener for Education and Early Years, presented a 
report regarding the proposed number of reserved places for named primary schools 
for school session 2025/26, advising of 
 
(1) the background and experience to date in utilising the reserved places 

provision within the Education (Scotland) Act 1991, as amended by the 
Standards in Scotland’s Schools etc Act 2000, to manage the education 
estate in a strategic manner and address capacity issues before they 
developed; 

 
(2) the factors used in determining the number of reserved places for school 

session 2025/26; and 
 
(3) the list of 68 primary schools and the number of places to be reserved in each 

school for session 2025/26, as detailed in Appendix 1 to the report. 
 
After consideration, the committee 
 
(a) noted 



Glasgow City Council, City Chambers, Glasgow G2 1DU 

 
(i) the successful implementation of the reserved places provision in 

previous school sessions; and 
 
(ii) the existing factors for determining reserved places for school session 

2025/26 based on the experience gained since introduction in 2014/15; 
and 

 
(b) approved the list of schools and number of places to be reserved in each for 

school session 2025/26. 
 
 


